
SCHEDULE 2

COUNCIL MEETING – 26 OCTOBER 2016

Councillor questions:

1. By Councillor Frank McKenna of Councillor David Monk, Leader of the 
Council

Have you or any member of the council had talks with the management of 
B&Q  as to why they as closing there store in Park Farm?

2. By Councillor Frank McKenna of Councillor Stuart Peall, Cabinet 
Member for the Environment

Can you tell me what has been the cost for the year 2015-2016 to remove Fly 
tip rubbish for all of Shepway?

3. By Councillor Mr Mary Lawes of David Monk, Leader of the Council

Does the Leader believe in raising fairness, justice and equality for all, if so, 
what plans has he got in place to achieve this in District? If not, why not?

4. By Councillor Mrs Mary Lawes of Councillor David Monk, Leader of the 
Council

On the 18 February this year I asked about the cost of leisure centres at 
Nickolls Quarry & Princes Parade.  You stated that there was no difference in 
costs between building a leisure centre at Nickolls Quarry or Princes Parade.

I asked you for a breakdown of costing carried out by Shepway District 
Council for these sites. You had agreed to give me copies of these costings 
eight months ago? When can I expect to receive these costings?
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